IN-PERSON ABSENTEE
VOTING IN MISSISSIPPI

Absentee voting is available for any local, state, or federal election in your Circuit Clerks office.
You can vote absentee in-person from 8am to 5pm, Monday through Friday, beginning
September 23, 2024. The deadline to vote in-person absentee will be Saturday, November 2,
2024 from 8am to 12pm. Here are some general guidelines for absentee voting in Mississippi.

" YOU CAN VOTE ABSENTEE IF YOU MEET ONE OF THE FOLLOWING CRITERIA:

You're a student, teacher, or administrator at a school where your studies or employment there necessitates absence
from your home county on Election Day (spouses and dependents of such voters are also eligible to vote absentee)

@ You will be outside your county of residence on Election Day.
@ You have a temporary or permanent physical disability that prevents you from voting in person.

You are the parent, spouse, or dependent of a person with a temporary or permanent
physical disability who is unable to vote in person.

@ You are a member of the U.S. military or a U.S. citizen living overseas.

@ You are 65 years of age or older.

ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATION

You can obtain this application from your county's circuit clerk's office. Once the application is
submitted, the Clerk will provide an official absentee ballot and ballot envelope.

Once the application is completed, you must sign the back of the absentee ballot across the flap
of the envelope, and the clerk will sign across the flap as a witness.

In-person absentee ballots must be submitted before the in-person absentee voting deadline,
Saturday, November 2, 2024.

HAVING TROUBLE VOTING?
1-888-601-VOTE (8683)






